
---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Astrid Force <astridforce@icloud.com>
Date: Sat, Sep 12, 2020 at 10:46 AM
Subject: RE: DRMS file# M2020041
To: <dmg_web@state.co.us>

I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed Peak Materials 80 acre gravel pit.  We live in Summit County and witness
the constant traffic backups at the Silverthorne and I70 intersection.  The County and CDOT has been studying this problem
for some time now.  We do need an additional several hundred trucks hauling heavy materials added to this stretch of road. 
Additional mining operations in this area will also adversely impact the Blue River harming an already fragile ecosystem.  It
would most likely also deplete and contaminate local well water.  Peak materials is behind on reclamation and now wants to
expand which is totally unacceptable.

We do not need another gravel pit in Summit County destroying the Blue river ecosystem and ruining Highway 9 between the
requested location and Interstate 70.

 I strongly recommend you deny this request. 

 Sincerely,

Astrid Force

PO Box 5912 
460 Tenderfoot St, #n 208
Dillon CO

mailto:astridforce@icloud.com
mailto:dmg_web@state.co.us
https://www.google.com/maps/search/460+Tenderfoot+St,+%23n?entry=gmail&source=g
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September 15, 2020 
 
Astrid Force 
PO Box 5912 
Dillon CO ????? 
 
Re: Kilgore Companies; Peak Ranch Resource; Incomplete Objection Letter 
 
Ms. Force,  
 
On September 12, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) 
received your objection letter for the proposed Peak Ranch Resource reclamation permit, 
M2020-041. The address you provided was incomplete (missing zip code), and no phone 
number was provided.  In order to be considered a party to the application process, you must 
provide your name, mailing address and phone number pursuant to Rule 1.7.1(2)(a).  Please 
provide the Division with the required information by the close of the public comment period 
on October 8, 2020.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at eric.scott@state.co.us or (303) 229-9414. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eric Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec: Michael Cunningham; DRMS 
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